
An awaiting PO list is forwarded to you along with 
store summaries and waivers.  Awaiting PO’s are 
reminders that ACS is waiting for a pre-approved 
additional PO(s) from The Home Depot.   Please 
remember that all additional p.o.s are pre-
approved by The Home Depot prior to an 
awaiting PO being created.   If at all possible, 
please create the additional PO at time of initial 
contact with ACS Project Manager and provide 
project manager with the additional PO number.  
If you have any questions or need assistance with 
awaiting PO’s please email 
takeema@acsouth.com. 
 
 

   

Welcome new ACS associates:                               
Karina Vazquez – Receptionist -Passaic, NJ                    
Angel Gonzalez – Project Manager -Passaic, NJ          
Liza Combs – Receptionist -Binghamton, NY  

 
 WALL-2-WALL NEWS 

Visit our helpful website: http://store.acsouth.com                  
We have added more helpful information to this web page 
for you, check it out today! 

Aug us t  2008 
Vo lume 1,  I s sue 3 

Top Carpet Installs for July 2008 Local Workroom NEWS 

Install Facts & News 

F&I Carpet Changes 

 

Who will be in the 
Top 10 SQ YD 
report next 
month?                                 

Thank you for all 
the hard work. 

Comments or ideas please email acsnews@acsouth.com             
Editor Mark Barcello 

ACS 

RANK 
STORE 

# 
July SQY 
TOTAL 

1 4108 4427 

2 904 3978 

3 947 3946 

4 4127 3803 

5 4122 3650 

6 6215 3623 

7 4621 3587 

8 6204 3497 

9 6207 3449 

10 2557 3387 

 

Please don’t forget to call and check stock on all 
discontinued F&I carpets before the job is sold.  
The discontinued carpets are marked            
“While Supplies Last” in your installation program.   
NEW F&I carpet selections are NOW ACTIVE:  
Vanquish Almond Silk  
Torrent Warm Sand  
Genesis Sandstone  
Full Throttle Suede  
Synergy Leather  
Thoroughbred Dapple Gray (or  Sand Dune 
Sand Dollar Mkt.43/403) 

Congratulations to Glenn and his Team in the Hummelstown, PA 
workroom.  This award was presented by Shannon Brown, THD 
DSM. 

Congratulations to Rob and his Team in the Fredericksburg, VA 
workroom for this honor presented by Boys & Girls Clubs. 


